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Public spaces were not intended for private living spaces. They are for all to use. This 

denies  and violates the public the right to access parks and enjoy public spaces. 

Home owners and people who live within society are being denied their right to walk 

down the street and enjoy the city due to these homeless camps in city right aways. 

The pollution and garbage are wrecking the environment in makeshift camps.  

 


